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CUSTOMER INFORMATION 

 

February 24th, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 
The unprecedented demand for products supporting the global efforts related to the coronavirus has caused 
production delays for InvitrogenTM RNAse-Free Tubes. In order to improve our supply capabilities, we added 
an additional manufacturing site. As a result, you may notice a difference in the appearance of InvitrogenTM 
RNAse-Free Tubes.  
 
The list of affected products: 

Description Cat. No. 

InvitrogenTM RNase-free Microfuge Tubes, 0.5 mL AM12300 

InvitrogenTM Nonstick, RNase-free Microfuge Tubes, 0.5 mL AM12350 

InvitrogenTM RNase-free Microfuge Tubes, 1.5 mL AM12400 

InvitrogenTM Nonstick, RNase-free Microfuge Tubes, 1.5 mL AM12450 

InvitrogenTM Nonstick, RNase-free Microfuge Tubes, 2 mL AM12475 

 
There is no change in material (plastics) used for tubes production, there is no change to the Certificate of 
Analysis and there is no adverse effect on the quality of these products. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Please contact your local technical support team if 
you have questions or need further information through the URL below.  
 

Contact Us: 

https://www.thermofisher.com/us/en/home/technical-resources/contact-us.html 

 

Sincerely, 

Ruta Mackeviciute-Tamosiuniene 

Product Manager 

Life Sciences Solutions Group 

Thermo Fisher Scientific 
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